
 

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #2-1-2019 

Date:      2/7/2019 

Subject: Call For Nominations Reminder 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Nominations for both the Base Commander, two 
year term, and Vice Commander, one year term, will 
be closed at the end of this Saturday's Meeting, 
February 9. 
  

As always, the nominees must be willing to serve the 
term of the office. 
  

The Secretary shall ensure all candidates are 
Regular Members in good standing, with the election 
being held at the March 9 regular Base meeting. 
  

Questions? Bring them up at Saturday's meeting. 
  
  
  
  
 


